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Important Informa�on 
 

Holidays: 

Veteran’s Day - Nov. 11, 2014 

Thanksgiving - Nov. 27, 2014 

 

Thanksgiving Break: 

Most Staff  - Nov. 24 thru Nov. 28 

260-day Employees -  Nov. 27 & 28 

 

Board Mee�ng:  

November 18, 2014 @ DO 6:00 p.m. 

 

Payday is Friday, Nov. 21, 2014 

  TRSD Employee Recogni.on 

HIGH SCHOOLS 

ILLINOIS VALLEY 

Derrick Hawks joined the IV staff two 

weeks before teachers were to return 

from summer break, to make it more diffi-

cult he lived in Kansas. Since joining the 

staff he has made every effort to integrate 

himself into our school and community. 

His passion for kids has been evident from 

the start and it shows with his con.nual 

effort to support students with their 

needs. Recently Mr. Hawks is organizing 

and facilita.ng a Music Booster club with 

parents of the music program in-order to 

take the IV music program to the next lev-

el. We greatly appreciate his influence, 

passion and being part of Cougar Na.on.  

The IV Custodial staff – John Johann, Ja-

son Davis and Don Pickern; These 3 indi-

viduals have gone above and beyond in 

preparing Illinois Valley High for the re-

turn of students. Without the con.nued 

passion that these individuals have for this 

building, staff, students and community 

we would not be able to achieve what we 

do. They are very much appreciated and 

are an irreplaceable trio. Thanks for your 

hard work!!!   

HIDDEN VALLEY 

Dennis DeCasas has taken our life skills 

program to a new level literally. He has 

done a fantas.c job finding the special 

talents of his students. Specifically, we 

would like to draw a@en.on to his ability 

to limelight some of his students and their 

talents. We have a student that has a spe-

cial ability to build and fly remote con-

trolled planes. At our last two home foot-

ball games, this student has been encour-

aged to become the official Mustang flyer. 

What has happened is nothing short of 

amazing…. as this student has go@en ex-

cited about school, his special talents, and 

a place to display a level of confidence not 

illustrated before. We are so proud of Mr. 

DeCasas effort to bring the li@le things out 

in students so they too can fly to a new 

level.    

Donny Hiler has been an amazing lead 

man for our district. I cannot imagine the 

facility project here at Hidden Valley High 

School without his exper.se and service 

heart. On countless occasions,  Don 

helped us problem solve and move sched-

ules based on what we needed for sup-

port at the .me. His effort and aCtude 

are admired by all that work with him. 

Customer service is not an issue whatso-

ever when Mr. Hiler is at the helm. We so 

appreciate all he has given of himself and 

his team in regards to comple.ng a turf 

project that had .ght .melines to finish! 

NORTH VALLEY 

We would like to acknowledge the Fall 

Sports Coaches, Neil Deforest, Travis Os-

borne,   Jacob Schauffler, Jeff Conard,  

and Adam Wagman for going the extra 

mile of doing a great job as teachers but 

also coaches as well.  Coaching varsity 

teams requires many hours outside of the 

school day and away from family.  A very 

special thank you to the Knight Varsity 

Coaching staff who modeled how to han-

dle disappointment and adversity at the 

end of the season with honor and integri-

ty.  The Knights are proud of you! 

Karen Cole,  our Athle.c Secretary, is not 

just a secretary.  She is as involved and 

invested in our athle.c and ac.vity pro-

grams as our coaches and advisors are.  

Her a@en.on to detail and her loyalty to 

North Valley is just one reason we are 

proud to have her as part of the Knight 

staff! 

NEWBRIDGE 

The day of the paper school newsle@er 

has come and gone. Thanks to Marlo 

Zeller, NBHS is celebra.ng student suc-

cess, student ac.vi.es and classroom 

events through our new format, the digi-

tal school newsle@er.  If you’re ever inter-

ested in finding out what is going on be-



hind the walls of a closed custody correc-

.onal facility and discover what our stu-

dents do and learn, you can now find out 

by going to: newbridgenews.org.  Login 

and password are: reader. ( no www re-

quired) 

Marlo is also spear heading a Swags for 

Charity.  The funds raised will help sup-

port our Sparrow child (community ser-

vice) and our students help develop and 

learn about business planning (state 

standards and prac.cal experience). 

Thank you Marlo for advancing the infor-

ma.on flow from NBHS to our parents 

and stakeholders, for engaging your stu-

dents in the craI of professional commu-

nica.on , giving them an avenue to com-

municate their interests, successes and a 

process of giving and helping someone 

else through your Sparrow efforts.   

MIDDLE SCHOOLS 

LINCOLN SAVAGE 
We would like to recognize Brenda Tall 

for her extra work bringing the SMILE 

club together. Brenda organized our first 

SMILE Family Night of the year with din-

ner and fun ac.vi.es for our families in-

cluding making “Ice Cream in a Bag”.  

Thank you, Brenda, for your willingness 

to promote this valuable program and 

for being a posi.ve role model for our 

students. 

Trisha Wall is a newcomer to our school 

and has grown up here in the Grants 

Pass area.  Trisha filled our Educa.onal 

Assistant/Family Advocate posi.on 

which became vacant not long aIer 

school started.  She brings her years of 

organizing and running youth sports to 

Lincoln Savage, helping with intramural 

and lunch .me ac.vi.es.  On a normal 

day she is between assis.ng students, 

covering the locker room, assis.ng with 

intramurals, facilita.ng our Family Advo-

cate program and is the 21
st

 Century co-

ordinator for IVHS.  We are glad to have 

Trisha as part of our staff! 

 

FLEMING 

I’d like to liI up Dan Sco5.  Dan has as-

sisted Lise and I with our transi.on to 

Fleming.  When we experienced some 

hardships and were unable to be in the 

building it was Dan who worked with our 

office staff to solve problems for stu-

dents.  Dan has been a fantas.c resource 

for students.  He is firm, fair, and friend-

ly.  Students trust him and oIen will talk 

to him about a problem before seeking 

others assistance.  Please thank Dan for 

his commitment to Excellence at Fleming 

Middle School.  Thank you Dan. 

We would like to liI up Pam Kudlac.  

Pam has been a pillar for Fleming’s extra 

curricular ac.vi.es program.  Every week 

she can be found scrambling around cov-

ering the details that make spor.ng 

events fun to a@end. She is thorough in 

preparing for any event from the big 

stuff like referees and teams down to the 

water and/or candy bars for student 

helpers.  In our school office, Pam is al-

ways available to assist staff or students 

with their issues and magically her work 

always gets done as well. We appreciate 

Pam's dedica.on to our staff and stu-

dents at Fleming.  Thank you, Pam. 

 

LORNA BYRNE 
We wish to recognize Chris Jelderks for 

integra.ng Art into his ELA classroom, in 

conjunc.on with the Studio to School 

program. Chris has shown a great deal of 

coopera.on and effort in making this 

happen in the name of his students. His 

bravery for becoming the first of the Lor-

na Byrne Staff to allow this program to 

be implemented into a core subject area 

needs recogni.on, and his welcoming 

nature and coopera.ve spirit has en-

riched the curriculum for his students. 

Congratula.ons Chris on a Job well done. 

We wish to recognize Sean McKee for an 

outstanding job teaching and preparing 

his band/choir students for the Fall con-

cert. His students were an excellent ex-

ample of what is going right at Lorna Byr-

ne. The par.cipants shined as their 

smiles told the story of how proud they 

were. Parents faces reflected back the 

proud happy experience. Well done 

Sean! 

 

 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

EVERGREEN  
Tawnya Campbell, Title 1 Teacher: This 

is Tawnya’s first year in this posi.on and 

she is a team player.  She is willing to do 

whatever it takes to support student 

growth and learning.  During her day, she 

teaches core curriculum, small groups, 

and interven.on .mes to specific stu-

dents based on the data, not to men.on 

monitors progress of our intensive read-

ers.   She is a leader in the building and a 

resource for many teachers, assistants, 

and the principal; especially around 

reading instruc.on.  “What is best for 

kids” is her mo@o and we are truly lucky 

to have such a valuable asset at our 

school. 

Erica Lundberg, Office Manager: Erica is 

an amazing office manager for Ever-

green, and is the heart and soul of our 

building.  She embraces staff, students, 

and families of our school to make sure 

the kids are successful academically, be-

haviorally, and socially.  Mr. Regal states 

that Erica is like having a vice principal at 

Evergreen and works collabora.vely with 

him daily to provide a safe learning envi-

ronment for all students.  Erica con.nues 

to go above and beyond her du.es to 

make sure Evergreen is a wonderful 

place to learn and visit.  We are truly 

blessed to have such a dedicated and 

caring lady at our school. 

FORT VANNOY 
I would like to recognize all the staff for 

their dedica.on and hard work as they 

have dealt with the new Journey’s curric-

ulum and scheduling.  However, since I 

must recognize one teacher I would like 

to recognize Phil Biencourt who teaches 

the 4/5 blend at FV.  Phil has put in 

countless hours and has shown pa.ence 

in working through some technical 

kinks.  I appreciate his .me and ener-

gy.  In addi.on, I would like to recognize 

Kathy Suits.  Kathy has taken a new role 

at FV as the computer lab supervi-



sor.  Kathy’s willingness to learn the pro-

grams as well as trouble shoot issues at 

the classroom and building level have 

been very helpful.  

FRUITDALE 
Kaye Gilbert is our Title One coordina-

tor.  She is responsible for mul.ple groups 

including all grade levels.  She leads up our 

math Enrichment program providing 

hands-on Smarter Balanced open ended 

problem solving opportuni.es for all stu-

dents.  Kaye collects and distribute all of 

our progress monitoring data in both 

math and reading and sits with teams to 

make sense of the numbers as they relate 

to student growth. Kaye is an amazing 

staff member whose support is end-

less.  Thank you Kaye for all you do. 

Barb Dinkowitz is an educa.onal assistant 

who works with our Camp Sunrise stu-

dents.  She has been a rock in this transi-

.on of teachers in our program.  Her sup-

port for these students is tremendous. I’m 

not sure what we would have done in the 

past month without Barb in our pro-

gram.  She has helped every subs.tute as 

well as maintained a consistent warm en-

vironment for our students.  Thank you 

Barb for all of your hard work. Our stu-

dents are lucky to have you. 

Fruitdale would also like to recognize Kelli 

Palmerton.  Kelli is a district office em-

ployee who is an amazing resource to the 

staff of Fruitdale.  She and her crew has 

worked endlessly to provide all schools 

with the new textbooks and materi-

als.  This has been an on-going process as 

the year con.nues.  Kelli also helped us 

maintain some consistency in our district’s 

Camp Sunrise Program in subbing for our 

first week without a teacher.  On top of 

her endless responsibili.es at the District 

Office, Kelli came and did a tremendous 

job with the students of Camp Sun-

rise. Thank you for all of your help.  We 

appreciate it.   

MADRONA 
Rob Harrington is a 4

th
 grade teacher and 

is is working with Mr. Crowson at Lincoln 

Savage through the 21
st

 Century 

Grant.  He will be helping implement a 

Science curriculum with a vision of 

strengthening the bridge between ele-

mentary and middle school. In addi.on, 

Rob is star.ng an aIer school Science Club 

for our students at Madrona; Rob’s love 

for Science is truly contagious. 

Debbie Sauro is one of our classified staff.   

Debbie fills our teacher’s lounge with 

baked goods. EVERYTHING she makes is so 

yummy, and it brings a sense of family to 

our school. She also is admi@edly more 

comfortable with intermediate students, 

but willingly went outside her comfort 

level, and is now spending part of her day 

with first graders. The first graders truly 

love her, and her flexibility and caring 

touches around our school make a huge 

difference. 

MANZANITA 
This year Manzanita gained a .25 third 

grade class size reduc.on teaching posi-

.on. Teresa Northcross, our fabulous 

Title I teacher, agreed to take this tempo-

rary posi.on.  She has embraced the third 

grade reading curriculum with a posi.ve, 

can do aCtude.  Addi.onally she has es-

tablished reading interven.on support 

groups and a progress monitoring sched-

ule for all students in need.  Teresa strives 

daily to do what is best for kids and Man-

zanita is lucky to have her as our Title I 

teacher and third grade support. 

Mary Janne5 is a classroom assistant, 

traffic director, recess instructor and men-

tor. The list could go on and on.  I appreci-

ate all that Mary brings to Manzanita. She 

has a fabulous, contagious, posi.ve ener-

gy.  She is flexible and always willing to do 

what needs to be done for kids. Mary ap-

proaches every task with a smile. She has 

even been seen doing a li@le dance while 

direc.ng traffic. Manzanita appreciates 

you Mary! 

APPLEGATE 
Vicki DiStefano, K/1 teacher who is pio-

neering 5-day per week kindergarten with 

great success.  Like the rest of our teach-

ers, Vicki is working hard to implement 

our new ELA adop.on, and working with 

Instruc.onal Assistants to ensure small 

group work is opera.ng smoothly. Vicki is 

also a member of our building RTI 

team.  She is a posi.ve, forward-thinking 

teacher who is a consummate team play-

er. 

Laura “Punky” Travalini will re.re in early 

December, but she has willingly and capa-

bly accepted new tasks with the arrival of 

a new principal.  Punky has taken on many 

of the du.es of an athle.c secretary, de-

veloping and confirming schedules, moni-

toring required paperwork from coaches 

and players, and helping recruit coaches 

for Applegate Athle.cs. She also is a great 

instruc.onal assistant, working with our 

young readers in small groups.  Punky 

works hard, without complaint, with a 

smile for everyone.  She will be missed by 

all of our staff and students, and by many 

across the district. 

WILLIAMS 
Sylvia Saporta, SpEd teacher, who has 

been integral in helping staff place stu-

dents into small group leveled reading, 

progress monitoring, schedule-tweaking, 

and all the while running a .ght ship for 

our Special Educa.on program at Williams 

and Applegate.  Sylvia is a true profession-

al, with a strong ap.tude for data and 

transla.ng its meaning to ac.on which 

benefits our students.  She comes to work 

everyday with a can do aCtude, and is 

one of those staff members that makes 

everyone around her just a li@le bit 

be@er! 

Sheila Hanger is an ERC assistant and is 

the newest addi.on to the Williams 

Team.  She has worked diligently to learn 

all the aspects of her job, and she was 

contribu.ve from the start. Sheila is doing 

very well working with our students in 

reading groups and with our students who 

have individual plans.  She is a great addi-

.on to the Special Educa.on department 

at our school – with Sylvia Saporta, our 

SpEd teacher, handling two schools, Shei-

la’s role is cri.cal in keeping the ball roll-

ing when Ms. Saporta is away, and she’s 

doing a great job of this.  Our staff is 

pleased to have Sheila, whose local 

knowledge and posi.ve aCtude each day 

is valuable for all of us! 

MAINTENANCE 
Donny Hiler from the maintenance depart-

ment has done outstanding work in both 

quality and quan.ty over the last 

month. Donny has been involved in nu-

merous projects from bleacher re-

construc.on at HVHS to installa.on of a 



special student swing at NVHS to the 

waste water treatment upgrades at Flem-

ing middle school.  These are just a few of 

the countless projects that Mr. Hiler has 

personally completed or provided direc-

.on for over the last short .me frame.  I 

appreciate his professionalism, work ethic 

and a@en.on to detail.  I never worry if 

work will be done in the most cost effi-

cient, effec.ve and with a sight on a long-

term solu.on, when Donny is involved.   

Dave Holmes, Superintendent 

CURRICULUM 
I would like to recognize and thank Jim 

Bunge and Custodial Services along with 

Ric Ross and Maintenance for excellent 

service to the District. Specifically Jim, Ric 

and their crews responded to a need in-

volving classroom space at Fruitdale Ele-

mentary School with professionalism, 

speed and with a@en.on to detail. When 

presented with a problem that was 

affec.ng teaching and learning, they both 

dropped what they were doing and made 

this project a priority.  A true testament to 

their dedica.on to Three Rivers School 

District and the students we serve! 

Dave Valenzuela, Director  

SPECIAL EDUCATION 
I would like to send out an apprecia.on 

for all of the staff members that helped 

out with the TRACT move to Jerome Prai-

rie. This was a huge undertaking and could 

not have been done without many hands! 

At the top of the list are Jim Bunge and his 

custodial staff, they were amazing! Their 

efforts to move an en.re classroom and 

office, set up and respond to a list of cus-

todial needs was incredible.  Jim took it 

upon himself to load and transport mul.-

ple .mes and worked with TRACT staff to 

get all needed supplies and equip-

ment.  The efforts of our maintenance 

staff to respond to work orders was im-

pressive and much appreciated, Thank you 

Donny, Ben and Ric.  Shawn Treen, Shari 

Noble, Debbie Lemoine, Kim Pyle and the 

TRACT students worked hard to create a 

wonderful new learning environment at 

Jerome Prairie.  I appreciate everyone's 

efforts, flexibility and hard work!  

Stephanie Allen-Hart, Director 

  

 

 

FOOD SERVICE 
I would like to thank Donna Davis and 

Wren Murphy-Sheldon for all of their 

work behind the scenes on behalf of Food 

Service.  They order the food needed to 

provide the 96,000+ meals that were 

served to students last month; including 

problem-solving how to have bananas de-

livered that aren’t “mushy.”    In addi.on 

to “grocery shopping” on a scale none of 

us can imagine, they complete mountains 

of paperwork required by ODE in order for 

the District to receive reimbursement for 

the breakfast and lunch programs.  Their 

a@en.on to detail and fantas.c aCtudes 

make them gems to work with. 

Debbie Breckner, Director 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 


